
  

                                           

 

INFECTION CONTROL POLICY 

 

We welcome PCD patients to attend. 

 

Due to cross infection risks: please do not attend if you have 

cultured:  

Methicillin-resistant Staphalococcus aureus (MRSA), 

Burkholderia cepacia,  

Nontuberculous Mycobacteria (NTM), or are  

culturing bacteria resistant to all antibiotics, 

or if you are not in compliance with standard childhood 

vaccination schedule.  

 

Please be aware that we will follow strict infection control 

precautions: 

Maintain a SIX foot distance from other PCD patients and 

use the provided N95 masks and handgel.                                                                                           


